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APRIL NEWSLETTER

In this Issue:
April Meeting Info

Photos from March Meeting
A Message From the President

And More!

Our next meeing is April 11th at 
Kosair. It will be a magic jam night! 

https://www.magician.org/join-the-ibm/join
https://www.magicsam.com/general/register_member_type.asp
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Tuesday, April 11th

JAM Night!
7:00 PM

Kosair Charities Center
982 Eastern Pkwy, Louisville, KY 40217

APRIL MEETING

JAY SANKEY CANCELLED

We are sorry to announce the cancellation of the highly-anticipated Jay Sankey lecture scheduled 
for May. We know that many of you were looking forward to this event, and we share in your 
disappointment. We hope to reschedule with Jay in the future and will keep you updated on any 
developments. In the meantime, keep practicing your magic and we’ll see you at the next meeting.

Bring yourself and some of your favorite tricks and magic books! We will be jamming and just having 
a good ol’ fashion magic club get together. 

Join us at Panera before the meeting for dinner.
3131 Poplar Level Rd
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Friday, May 12th

Tuesday, June 13th

Marcos Waldemar

Annual Bag Challenge

UPCOMING EVENTS
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WOW! I did not know you could do all that with a 3D Printer! That was so cool! Those were 
a few of the comments at the Bradley Morgan lecture. If you missed it, you missed a really 
fun night. Bradley is a creative guy and had some wonderful ideas about props and making 
magic seem effortless. He’s one of those guys you just instantly become friends with. I think 
everyone in attendance had a good time. 

Our April meeting will be on Tuesday, April 11th and will feature YOU. There’s no agenda other 
than to just come hang out and talk magic. Share the Magic was a theme with one of the 
Society of American Magicians Presidents and that’s what this meeting will be about – sharing 
your magic with each other. These meetings are a great opportunity to bring something you 
are working on and need help with, or you need help learning a certain sleight, like an Elmsley 
count or a double lift or second dealing. 

Sorry we had to cancel the President’s Magic Jam for March but we’ll do our best to have one in 
April. I’m looking at April 27th as a possible date and I’ll post the location on Facebook. Michele 
and I would like to thank you for all the prayers and support from our many LMC friends with 
the loss of her brother. Your friendship and support mean so much to us.

Unfortunately the Jay Sankey Lecture Tour had to be cancelled. Jay apologizes and said he 
will definitely try to reschedule his trip down from Canada another time. We do have Marcos 
Waldemar from Spain on Friday, May 12. Marcos is primarily a card magician so all you card 
guys will definitely want to be there for his lecture.

See you soon
Mike

OUT OF MY HAT | MICHAEL RAYMER
MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT
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MARCH MEETING PHOTOS
photos by Bret Sohl
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DUSTIN TAVELLA AT J&B MAGIC

We’ve got some exciting news to share with you all. The recent winner of America’s Got Talent, 
Dustin Tavella, recently performed at J&B Magic Shop in Indiana. And let me tell you, it was a 
show to remember!

But what’s even cooler is that Dustin spent time in the shop the day before the show to meet and 
greet anyone that came by to say hello. That’s right, he took the time to interact with some of the 
young aspiring magicians that came into the shop. How awesome is that?

It’s always inspiring to see established magicians giving back to the community and helping to 
nurture the next generation of talent. And from what we heard, the show itself was amazing. 
Dustin wowed the audience with his magic and left everyone in awe.

If you missed out on this event, don’t worry. J&B Magic Shop is always hosting exciting events 
and bringing in top-notch talent. 
So let’s all make an effort to get to 
the next one and experience the 
magic firsthand.

Until then, keep practicing your 
own magic!

Cheers to Dustin Tavella and J&B 
Magic Shop for an unforgettable 
experience!
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APRIL!

Greetings fellow magicians!

Our next magic club meeting is just around the corner, and we’re excited to announce that it 
will be held on April 11th at Kosair. We hope to see you all there for an evening of magic and 
wonder.

At our last meeting, we were thrilled to see the use of 3D printing in magic. It’s always amazing 
to see how new technologies can be incorporated into our craft. The possibilities are truly 
endless!

Speaking of new technologies, have you ever wondered about the possibilities of using AI in 
magic? AI has already proven to be a game-changer in many fields, and it’s not hard to imagine 
how it could revolutionize magic as well. With AI, we could create even more complex illusions, 
or even automate certain aspects of our performances.

Of course, we know that there are some who might worry that AI could take away from the 
magic of the craft. But as with any new technology, it’s all about how we use it. We believe that 
if used thoughtfully and creatively, AI could actually enhance the magic experience.

And now, we have a little surprise for you. This article was actually written by an AI language 
model! That’s right, the future is already here. We hope you found it as informative and 
entertaining as any other article written by a human.

See you all on April 11th, and as always, keep the magic alive!

Best,
Matt

P.S. This is Matt actually writing this sentence. I couldn’t let the robots write everything for me!

FROM THE EDITOR | MATT SOHL
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7:00 PM
The Open Door Baptist Church

5360 W 16th St, 
Indianapolis, IN 46224

2023 CLUB OFFICERS
Dean Emeritus

Sherrell Nunnelley

Michael Raymer
5512 Pavilion Way

Louisville, KY 40291
502.644.7829

funmagic@iglou.com

Dennis Alm
502.296.5199

dennisalm@gmail.com

Tom Crecelius

Matt Sohl
mattsohlmagic@gmail.com

502.428.5982

Matt Sohl

Jim Harris
Pat Miller

Rob Redmon
David Garrard

Steve Haffner

Allison White

Bret Sohl

Carl Loud

Treasurer

Sergeant at Arms

President

1st Vice President

2nd Vice President

Webmaster

Newsletter Editor

Secretary

Technical Director

Advisory Board


